To: 	Barbara Casamento, Purchasing Administrator

From: 	Tina Spallo, Superintendent of Park Operations

Date:	August 14, 2024

Re:	Recommendation Memo Grapple Truck Purchase 

Pursuant to Section 1054.6 of the Jackson County Code, the Parks + Rec Department recommends the purchase of a Petersen Model 0.TL3 Base Loader Grapple Truck to Key Equipment and Supply of Kansas City, KS under the terms and conditions of Sourcewell Contract No. 040621-PII a competitively bid government contract.  

The Grapple Truck will replace an antiquated Grapple Truck, which has surpassed its useful life.  The Grapple Truck can pick up thousands of pounds and is used to transport brush and large tree trunks accumulated during park maintenance and storm clean up throughout the park system.  

To purchase the truck Parks + Rec is requesting authorization to transfer $122,000 from 003-1010-58130 to 003-1010-58110 to fully fund line item 58110 to purchase the truck.

The cost of the truck is $221,204.98. 

Budget: 003-1010-58110 Heavy Equipment & Machinery

